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5th November 2024 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Odd Socks Day - Tuesday 12th November 2024  
 
 
We are taking part in Anti-Bullying Week Monday 11th–Friday 15th November 2024.  

Anti-Bullying Week is a special event organised by the Anti-Bullying Alliance to raise 
awareness about the negative impacts of bullying, encourage people to stand up against 
discrimination and promote the importance of individuality. 

It is a week dedicated to celebrating the values of inclusivity, respect and kindness. 

As part of the week, we are participating in 'Odd Socks Day' which is a way of reminding 
children that it is great to be different. Pupils can wear Odd Socks or Bright/Multicoloured 
Tights. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Ms P Juffs 

PHSE Lead 

 

 

 

 


